
The part number for the desoldering gun for a Hakko 707 Desoldering Station is
707B-1-V12. The Hakko 707 Desoldering Station has been discontinued for over 10 years
and there are no replacement parts available.

Hakko can offer discounts on new Hakko products to existing Hakko customers that are
looking to upgrade their older and/or discontinued products. For more information, please
contact the American Hakko Regional Manager for your area. You can locate your American
Hakko Regional Manager by checking the Sales Network page under the Contact Us menu
on our web site.
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I am Looking for a Desoldering gun for the Hakko 707 and was wondering if you knew the
model/part number of that part so I could do search for a replacement.
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